
 

 

The Parish Team wishes everyone a blessed summer! 

Jesus, thank you for Summer. 
Thank you for light and warmth. 
Thank you for the sun. 
Thank you for the gifts of nature 
and for the annual cycles and seasons. 
Today, give us that grace again, 
to see you as the Creator, 
the One who lifts us up to be with you 
forever, even now. Amen. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

  

 

   

   

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

8th July 2018 

Weekly Collections: 
£ 1,319.64 

 

Monthly Stipend: 
£ 1,512.40 

 

Recent Expenditure: 
Annual Inspection of 

Fire Extinguishers 
£ 235.48 

 

Thank you for 
supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

 

Parish Office Summer Closing: The Parish Office will be closed 
from Monday 9th July and re-open on Tuesday 24th July. There will 
be no bulletin on 15th and 22nd July.  

25th Anniversary of Ordination of Fr Nigel Polland: Fr Polland 
is celebrating 25 years as a priest this year. After celebrating in his 
own diocese, he will be coming to St Patrick’s Church for a Mass 
of Thanksgiving on Tuesday 17th July at 7pm. Refreshments served 

afterwards in the Community Centre. Everyone is welcome. 

JPII AWARD: ‘Making young people visible in the Church’.  We 
pray that Chloe Doone, Aisling Kelly and Loaise Murray have a 
safe and rewarding pilgrimage to Lourdes as part of the Down & 
Connor Youth Team helping the less mobile and sick pilgrims 

from our Diocese. ‘The ultimate test of your greatness is the way you 
treat every human being.‘ Pope John Paul II 

Save the Date! The Annual Parish Family Fun Day will be on 
Sunday 9th September 2018 after the 11am Mass. There will be lots 
of fun activities for all ages, music and a BBQ. Everyone is 
welcome. This is a free event, so no need to bring your purse. We 
look forward to seeing you all there! 

Lough Derg 2018: The Three Day Pilgrimage is currently open. 
You may begin on any day until Monday 13th August. Advance 
booking is not necessary. The Lough Derg team can help you to 
co-ordinate public transport or link up with Pilgrimage Organisers 
in your locality, phone Lorraine on 071 9861518 (from NI +353) 
email: info@loughderg.org. 

Tobar Mhuire, Crossgar – An Individually Guided Retreat: 
Friday 3rd August 2018 to Thursday 9th August 2018. The retreat 
will be a sacred space to allow the Lord to allure you into your 
interior desert and speak tenderly to you. Cost: £420 for a single 
room with full board. Led by Fr Pat Duffy CP and Margaret 
Webb. For further information and to book a place please contact: 
028 4483 0242 or email secretary@tobarmhuirecrossgar.com .  

Road Closure: The Twelfth Demonstration will be help in 
Aghalee Village on Thursday 12th July 2018. All roads leading to 
the village will be closed from approximately 11 am until 2 pm and  

again from 3.30pm until 6pm. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Jack Yarr 
Fr Pat Burke 
Philomena Kerr 
Claire Fitzpatrick 
Jenny Ward 
Brian Doris Months Mind Mass Saturday 7th July at 7 pm 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME   

Michael Rogers Anniversary Mass Sunday 8th July at 11am 
John Anthony Mulholland (4) Anniversary Mass Monday 9th July at 10am 
Joe Lavery Anniversary Mass Tuesday 10th July at 7pm 
Deceased Members of the Ferris Family Anniversary Mass Wednesday 11th July at 10am 
William Havlin Anniversary Mass Saturday 14th July at 7pm 
Noel McGrann Anniversary Mass Wednesday 18th July at 10am 
Jimmy Livingstone (1)  Anniversary Mass Thursday 19th July at 7pm 
Geraldine Tallon Anniversary Mass Saturday 21st July at 7pm 
Sadie France Anniversary Mass Sunday 22nd July at 11am 
Lily McGarry (24) 
Bridie McQuillan Charles McStravick  Betty Yarr 
Seamus Mulholland Peter Lavery  Neilly Yarr 
Pat Shephard Kevin Patterson (37)  John Yarr 
Harriet Campbell Mick McCorry John Lavery (18) 
Charles McStravick Mary Mulholland 
Sean Hyndman (39) Gerald Polland (48) 
 
 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family: Aida May 
Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 

Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  
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